
STUDENT BULLETIN 
April 27, 1972

THOUGHT FOB THE DAY:
0 Give thanks unto the Lord for he is good: because his mercy endureth forever.

— Psalm 118:1
MARRIED STUDENTS ASSOCIATION:
There will be a meeting Monday, May 1 in which new officers will be elected. Please 
ask the person you are nominating before the meeting to make sure he or she is 
eligible.
FROM THE BOOKSTORE:
Our last Commentary Sale of this school year is May 1-5* Check for details in 
the Bookstore. Big savings on reference books, up to J>0%.

Graduates - we still have a few orders that have not been picked up. Extra announce­
ments are still available.
PAYROLL CHECKS:
Payroll checks for on-campus employees should be picked up at the Reception Desk 
in the Administration Building anytime after Friday morning. Those owing on 
account may wish to make a payment at that time.
COLLEGE CHOIR:
College choir will be having rehearsals Thursday, at 3:00 p.m. beginning today 
and continuing until the Spring Concert on May l8. Students who were in college 
choir during Winter Quarter are invited to attend.
WOM GIVING:
Don’t forget this Friday’s offering for Home Missions. Me need $60^.85. This 
means each student needs to give Hi.35* "Give and it shall be given unto you."
FRESHMEN SOCIAL:
A Freshman Class Social will be held at Alexander Beach on Lake Sammamish on 
Saturday, April 29* Fun, Food, Fellowship and games. Plan now to attend.
BIBLE READING CONTEST:
The Bible Reading contest will be held in the Learning Center Monday, May 1 at 
7:00 p.m. Participants include Norm Lund, Karla Gebert, Kathy Bodtker, Steve 
Howard, Dianne Wood, Mark McKay and Ross Johnson.
RADIO ANNOUNCERS:
Coming back next year? Interested in radio? You can be an announcer. Audition 
now. This offer is open to girls too. Only involves two hours of your time a 
week. If you are interested, see Jim Book, Roger Ostrem or John Crawford.
WEEKEND WITNESS:
Friday night we will be taking off for Sea-Tac. Meet in the SUB prayer Chapel at 
6:30 for a time of prayer, share, and instruction before leaving. Also, Saturday 
it’s the witness effort at Herfey’s in Bellevue. Meet in the SUB Chapel at 7:30 
before leaving. Also on Saturday night, you can participate in the Seattle Center 
Witness. Meet at 6:30 in the SUB. Also if you would like to lead this witness, 
see John Tobin.
RIDE NEEDED:
Jerrie Hall wishes a ride from Eastside Free Methodist Day Care Center in Bellevue 
to Kirkland at 6:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. Contact her via Tom Hall,. Box 1176 
if you can assist.


